

A warm welcome to our families

The first term back has been a lovely start to the academic year, all of the new children and families have settled in brilliantly!

It was lovely to welcome Hayley and Abbey back after being on Maternity leave, it's great to have them back!



Autumn Activities

We have been doing lots of lovely Autumn activities over the last few weeks and the children have been very engaged and showing curiosity.









Free Halloween Cookbook

Grab your free Spooktacular Cookbook and lots of other great family resources here



Tea at Santa's

Tickets are now on sale at The Lemington Centre reception





Don't forget....

It's worth checking out the What's On page on our website as every week we have a number of family activities you may be interested in.

Click here to see what's on.

Dates for your diary:

October Half Term Holiday we break up on Thursday 26th October 2023.

Closed Friday 27th October for staff training.

We return after the October half term on Monday 6th November 2023



A couple of reminders:

- Keep uploading all of your lovely photographs onto Tapestry!
- Make sure your child is wearing a weather appropriate coat, hat and gloves as the colder weather is approaching.
- Check your child's peg bag to make sure they have enough nappies, wipes and spare clothes.